
As we welcome Fall, we look forward to cooler 

weather and children settled into school and football. 

It is also a time when Hunt Military Communities 

launches our annual Hunt Helping Hands initiative. 

This year we have once again organized a food drive in 

support of our military families and food insecurity. Data we have 

received indicates many military families face this challenge and could 

use additional support. Details about your communities food drive 

will be emailed, posted on social media, and cards left at each door. 

We are partnering with various groups on base who may have 

resources for distribution. We are also working with a local food bank 

closest to your community. Our goal is to make sure our families are 

taken care of and those in need receive the resources they need. 

Additionally, Hunt Military Communities is excited to collaborate with 

Hire Heroes USA to assist military service members and their spouses 

gainmeaningful careers upon completion of their military service. Our 

donation will fund career transition services for veterans, military 

spouses, and transitioning service members. We will also collaborate 

with them to source more military veteran and spouse talent for our 

teams. More to come on this fantastic opportunity to assist those 

needing career advisement and services.  

Thank you for allowing us to serve you.  

Brian Stann  

CEO, Hunt Military Communities  
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Contact Information 

 
Ft Sam  Houston Resident Center 

2739 Dickman Rd ……...….…. 210-270-7638  

Watkins Terrace 

5840 Frazier Rd.………..…..….210-832-8104  

Harris Heights 

3751 Patch Rd… ..…...………...210-824-9587  
 

Facebook:  
Fortsamhoustonfamilyhousing 

 
Email 

Ftsamhoustonfamilyleasing@huntcompanies.com 
 

Your Management Team  

Shequita Sims –Community Director 

Bonnie Griffith, Community Manager, FSH Resident Center 

Natasha Kapua, Community Manager,  Harris Heights 

Sara Rodriguez, Community Manager, Watkins Terrace 

Brandon Taylor -Maintenance Director  

Clay Moden, Maintenance Manager, FSH Resident Center 

Brian Lozano, Maintenance Manager,  Harris Heights 

Victor Maldonado, Maintenance Manager, Watkins Terrace 

A parade will be held in observance of National Night Out Tuesday, October 5th  beginning at 6 pm.                        

Parade participants will travel through all Fort Sam Houston Family Housing areas beginning in Infantry Post.                

Refreshment swill be provided by HMC staff at each community Resident Center.    
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RESIDENT GUIDE REMINDERS:  
 
Recreational Vehicles: Storage of Boats, RV’s, Trailers, and 
other recreational vehicles, is not permitted in the housing    
areas. Residents are asked to make arrangements for the       
storage of these items with Outdoor Recreation, or off post.   
Recreational vehicles can be parked at your home for 24 hours 
before and after use.  
 

Smoke Detectors:  The proper functioning of smoke detectors 
is critical to your safety. So, we recommend you test yours 
monthly. Immediately notify us at 210-225-5462 if your smoke 
detector is chirping or malfunctioning.  
 

Garbage Disposal: Keeping the cover in the stopper   position 
when not in use will prevent foreign material from accidentally 
dropping into your disposal unit. It is also important to have a 
sufficient flow of water to flush shredded waste through the 
drains, even after the disposal unit has been turned off. In order 
to minimize the need for maintenance, please do not put bones, 
bottle caps, glass, foil,  string, paper, anything fibrous like celery, 
corn husks or artichokes down garbage disposal. Grease will 
also build up and cause clogging.  
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Weekly Mowing Schedule: The mowing schedule will be 

modified if a scheduled day falls on a Holiday or in the event  

of  inclement weather.  Residents will be notified via email of 

schedule changes. Weather related service delays may be   

rescheduled for the weekend.   

 

Trash & Recycling  
 

Tuesday and Friday  
 

Trash and recycling is picked up twice a week.   

Trash should be placed curbside by 7am.   
 

Place bulk items curbside for pick up on Fridays 

The unusually wet summer has caused some 
delays. Our new mowing company is    
working hard to get back on track.    

We appreciate your patience.    
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Decorating Pumpkins:  This is one 

Halloween tradition that is as safe and 

fun as ever. As always, be careful to 

avoid pumpkin carving injuries.     

Children can draw a face with      

markers. Then parents can do the   

cutting. When the carving is done   

display them as part of your             

Halloween decorations, using a       

battery operated light rather than an         

open-flame candle inside.  

Virtual Costume Party: Use video 

chats for an online party with friends 

and family, show off costumes and 

play games. Have fun with it!  

Spooky Movie Night: Celebrate with 

a movie night while you dress up as 

your favorite scary movie character.  

Plan a Scavenger Hunt: Search for 

treats and throw in a few tricks for 

fun with your household members 

around your home instead of trick or 

treating.  

… also, consider these options for Safely Celebrating Halloween  

JBSA Fort Sam Houston Trick or Treating:  502d JBSA neighborhood Trick-or-
Treating will take place Sunday, October 31 from 5-8 pm.  During trick or treat 
hours, please eliminate distraction inside you vehicles, so you can concentrate on 
the road and your surroundings.  Take extra time to look for kids at intersections 

and between parked cars. Have a Safe and Happy Halloween 

Drive Thru Trick or Treat: Get a head start on your candy collecting 
this year.  Drive thru at your neighborhood community center and 
receive a bag of Halloween treats.  Drive through Trick or Treat will be 
held Wednesday October 20th, from 4:30 pm until 6:30 pm 

Pumpkin Carving Contest: Submit your Pumpkin Carving Contest 
entry via Facebook beginning October 4th. Create your Halloween 
jack-o-lantern and comment with a photo of it on the contest post 
for a chance to win.  One adult Winner and one child Winner will 
be  selected. Submissions must be in my Midnight on October 14th 

October ActivitiesOctober Activities 


